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Planning Enﬂuiries

From: Raj Bisla-Baltam <[ N -
Sent: 03 August 2016 09:22

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Application no. 162021

To whom it may concern-

We have lived at Barn End Cottage, Gillow Manor far 3 years, having moved up frorn Brighton. Gur property is
within 400 metres of the proposed site.

We have significant concerns in relation to the planning application. We maved to this area with the Intention of
living in an area of outstanding beauty. To hear about the proposed plans, we feel threatened by the visual impact,

odour, noise and light pollution.

We are also extremely concerned about the effect of the pollution on the local wildlife in the woodland and lakes. |
am a fisherman and so the pollution into the River Wye is also of great concern.

If this proposal goes ahead, we would have to seriously consider moving home, away from the local community in
which we have formed friendships and become involved in.

Ultimately, we are very saddened about the proposed application.
Please feel free to contact us for further information, if necessary, Many thanks.
Kind regards-

Mr and Mrs Bisla-Ballam

Sent from my iPhone



